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Continuing Commitment to Excellence 

 
Memorandum 

 
To: James L. Gillis Jr., City Manager 
 
From: Amy Zengotita, Parks and Recreation Director 
 
Date: October 27, 2021 
 
Re: Parks, Recreation, and ADA Advisory Board Member Appointment 
 
 
The Parks, Recreation, and ADA Advisory Board (PRAAB) recently had a member resign which has 
left a vacant seat. Ms. Amanda Dietz reached out to staff inquiring about opportunities to volunteer 
with events or the possibility of serving on one of the boards. Ms. Dietz applied for both the Planning 
and Appeals Board (PAB) and the PRAAB.  Since the applicant is not being recommended for the 
PAB, staff believes she will be ideal to fill the PRAAB vacancy. 
 
Staff has thoroughly reviewed her application for completeness and content, paying attention to the 
applicant's past involvement in our community. Based on the review of the applicant, staff 
recommends placing Ms. Dietz on the Parks, Recreation, and ADA Advisory Board. The application 
is attached as Exhibit A for record keeping purposes. 
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